
City of Waller is accepting bids on a public restroom to be constructed in the City 

Hall Plaza.  Blueprints can be obtained at the City Hall Permit Office, located at 

1218 Farr Street, Waller, Texas 77484.  For more information, please contact 

Gene Schmidt or Markus Benoit at 936.372.3880.  Bids opening will be 

Wednesday, April 20th at 10:00 a.m. 


